
  

 

Set Sail with Gemini Cooperation: 

A New Chapter in Our Service Network Begins Today 
 

 

Dear Customer, 

We are excited to announce that today marks the beginning of a new chapter as we launch 

our new Gemini Cooperation as part of our East-West service network. 

Gemini Cooperation is a key enabler of our strategy to become your Undisputed Number 

One for Quality. With this partnership, we’re introducing an interconnected service 

network that delivers: 

• Unparalleled reliability with a target of 90% schedule reliability once fully phased-

in across all Gemini Cooperation services 

• Enhanced connectivity through our innovative hub & spoke model providing the 

best option for your cargo 

• Accelerated sustainability efforts supporting the decarbonization of your supply 

chains 

Our commitment to you is to deliver on theses promises to enhance your supply chains and 

work together towards mutual success. 

Explore how what our new network offers to you – here’s a quick guide to help you get 

started: 

• Trade Brochure: Gain insights into the 2025 East-West Service Network. 

• Service Finder: Find detailed information on routes and offerings. 

• Schedules: Check updated schedules, port pairs, and more. 

We are excited to welcome your cargo aboard and look forward to delivering exceptional 

service to you! 
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 Best regards, 
 

 

 

 
 

Nikolas 

from our Customer Communications Team 
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